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Canberra Airport and ACT Brumbies have announced a new partnership for the remainder of the 2024 and
2025 seasons. Canberra Airport will be a major corporate partner, and their logo will appear on the club’s
playing shorts and training apparel.

Brumbies CEO Phil Thomson expressed excitement about the partnership with Canberra Airport: “This
partnership showcases the support of a successful local business on a national and international stage, with
two of the area's most recognisable and high-performing organisations working together.”

Michael Thomson, the Head of Aviation at Canberra Airport, has shared the Airport’s enthusiasm for the
partnership. He emphasised, "As a long-term Canberra business, we are deeply committed to our
community and the region. Our partnership with the ACT Brumbies is another testament to this
commitment as we continue to support local talent and businesses. Our shared dedication to quality and
excellence is the cornerstone of this collaboration.”

This partnership presents yet another exciting opportunity - the support of our Fiji Airways service. The
airline started direct services from Canberra Airport to Nadi in July of last year. “The Fijian Drua team has
already utilised this service with players and fans arriving on the inaugural flight last year. Our objective is
to truly put our city on the map, and we are determined to achieve this goal. We are excited about the future
possibilities and the positive impact this partnership will have on our community and the region.”

RSVP and media enquiries:
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